University o: Wisconsin

NUCLEAR REACTOR LABORATORY ADDRESS
DEPARTMI NT OF NUCLEAR ENGINEERING AND ENGINEERING P ivSICS MECHANICAL ENOINEERING BLHLDING
PHONE (&0 1) 262 3302 1613 UNIVERSITY AVENUF

MADISON 637086 1612

November 20, 1990

Theodore S. Michaels

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Mail Stop 11820

Washington, DC 20555

Dear Mr. Michaels:
The enclosed SAR copy is sent you to assure that you have a comnletely updated
copy available. This copy is current, and indicates changes from 50.59

changes that have been reported over the years since 1973 when the current
version of the SAR was rent to NRC,

Very truly yours,
o
R. J. Cashwell
Reactor Director
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